
  

 
   
Via the Planning Portal 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
UNIT L5, NEW MERSEY SHOPPING PARK, SPEKE – PROPOSED MEZZANINE FLOOR - 
PLANNING PORTAL REF: PP-04264282 
 
CBRE Ltd is instructed by Mothercare UK Limited on behalf of Early Learning Centre Limited to submit a 
full planning application for the above site.  The description of development is: 
 

Insertion of mezzanine floor. 
 
Accordingly, please find enclosed the following documentation to accompany the application submission: 
 

 Planning Application Form and completed Certificate B dated 10 June 2015; 

 Existing and Proposed Plans: 

− Site Location Plan - 7032-90-100; 

− Existing Ground Floor Plan- 7032-20-100; 

− Existing Section and Elevations - 7032-20-110; 

− Proposed Floor Plans- 7032-20-200; and 

− Proposed Section and Elevations - 7032-20-210 

 Planning and Retail Statement prepared by CBRE Ltd; and 

 Transport Statement prepared by Motion 

 
The requisite application fee of £195.00 made payable to Liverpool City Council has been sent under 
separate cover. 
 

CBRE Limited 
Henrietta House                                        
Henrietta Place 

London W1G 0NB 
        
                Switchboard +44 (0)20 7182 2000 
                Fax +44 (0)20 7182 2001 

 
 
 
Liverpool City Council 
Planning 
Municipal Building 
Dale Street 
Liverpool 
L2 2DH  
 
 

               Direct Line +44 (0)20 7182 2208 
  

hannah.blunstone@cbre.com 
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We look forward to receiving written confirmation that the application has been validated.  Should you 
require any further information about this application please do not hesitate to contact me 
(hannah.blunstone@cbre.com / 020 7182 2208).  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
HANNAH BLUNSTONE 
SENIOR PLANNER 
 
Enc. 
 
cc.  John Golden – Mothercare UK Limited 
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